
CSA report to AUS for January 27th Meeting 

-Have started the process of planning for a lecture series in February as our one in October was 

such a success. Currently looking into which professors we wish to guest lecturers for it.  

-Also started planning a trip to the Montreal Museum of Fine Arts to visit the Pompeii exhibit 

with professor Fronda as a tour guide.  

-Classics apparel is ready and waiting to be picked up in Leacock 817.  

-Planning how we wish to rearrange Leacock 817 AKA the Classy Classics Students Lounge. 

We're hoping to make it more functional for tutoring and meetings as currently there are not 

enough chairs and table space.  

-The Classics department is in the process of hiring a Classical Archaeologist, and the three final 

candidates gave both public lectures and a mini-seminar/ discussion throughout the last two 

weeks. Conor Trainor - University College Dublin, Katherine Harrington - Brown University and 

finally Darian Totten - Davidson College and the three candidates. The CSA is gathering 

students responses to these three lectures to give their input into who should be hired for the 

position.  

-We sent out a call for submissions for the McGill Classical Studies Undergraduate Journal the 

Hirundo, who are accepting papers until the first week of February.  

Events this week: 

CAC Greek Sight Translation Exam 
  

The CAC Greek Sight Translation Exam will be held on Thursday, January 28th from 1 pm to 3 

pm Leacock 638. 

  

McGill Classics Play Presents: Hekabe 
  

This year the McGill Classics Play is producing Hekabe, a play translated and directed by 

Courtney Ewan. There will be performance at 2 pm and 8 pm on Friday, February 

5th and Saturday, February 6th. Tickets will be available $8 for students, and $12 for others. 

 

 
 

  

 


